
Every Child. One Voice.
We need one another.

What is PTA?

PTA’s mission is to make every child’s potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and
communities to advocate for all children.

Why would I become a member of PTA?

You are joining together with other parents and teachers to support all of the children in our
community school.

The more members that we have, the more credibility that we have within our district and state.

How do I use my voice?

Christenberry PTA

We would love to have you join our PTA meetings. However, even if you can’t come to the meetings,
you can find the PTA meeting notes on our school website. You can also always send your
concerns, questions, and insight to our email:

christenberryelempta@gmail.com

Even if you can’t give of your time, we still want you to know that we are working on behalf of your
child. Please feel free to reach out with any concerns.

Knox County School Board

You may always email your school board with concerns or questions.

Christenberry is in District 2 and our school board representative is Jennifer Owens
(jennifer.owen@knoxschools.org)

All Board Members:

susan.horn@knoxschools.org

virginia.babb@knoxschools.org
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evetty.satterfield@knoxschools.org

jennifer.owen@knoxschools.org

daniel.watson@knoxschools.org

betsy.henderson@knoxschools.org

patti.bounds@knoxschools.org

michael.mcmillan1@knoxschools.org

kristi.kristy@knoxschools.org

You may also attend or speak at school board meetings. You can find the meeting agendas and times on:

https://destinyhosted.com/agenda_publish.cfm?id=56697

What Can We Do Right Now to Help Our Children?

We all know that our children learn best when they are in person and at school with their teachers and
other children. However, COVID is still a major concern and is impacting attendance of teachers and
children. In order for our children and staff to stay healthy and in school, we can all work together by:

1) Wearing our masks and having our children wear a mask to school.
2) Washing our hands.
3) Distancing when possible.
4) Keeping our children home when they are sick.
5) Communicating with your child’s teacher if they test positive for COVID. You can also contact the

parents that you know in your child’s class to inform them of your child’s positive case.

Parents can go in together to purchase and donate air filtration kits for their kids’ classrooms.

How Do I Stay Informed?

Use the talking points app with your child’s teacher.

Join our Facebook group Christenberry Elementary School, A Community School and Christenberry
Elementary PTA page

Use the Christenberry Elementary School Website. Our PTA has a file on that website where you can find
the most recent meeting notes.
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